
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

18th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,           
 
We have received the following message from the School Age Immunisation Team: 
 
The NHS has sent out a text message to all parents whose children are outstanding for their flu vaccination, whether 
it is due to missing it during the school session or deciding not to have it.  If you have already taken your child to a 
community clinic, or we have been back into your child's school do not contact the service, please be assured we have 
your child’s vaccine on record, but there is a slight delay in the national system updating. For all other queries or issues 
please follow the 119 guidance as per the message. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
The School Age Immunisation Team. 
 


